
JULY 2019 QUACKER 
 

        

FOURTH OF JULY AT HIDDEN LAKE 

Hidden Lake residents celebrated fourth of July as a 

community enjoying a gorgeous day, strawberry 

stuffed croissants, scrumptious cream cheese Danish, 

donuts and coffee and juice. 

This event was a great way for the community to gather 

together with new residents getting acquainted with 

existing residents and everyone building new 

friendships all while celebrating our great country.  

 

 “Land of the free and the home of the brave.” 

Francis Scott Key 

 

Events at Hidden Lake are made possible with  

coordination, time and planning by dedicated 

committee members and volunteers. A very special 

thanks to the  planning committee, Barbara Despain, 

Edna Orwin, James Giles, Shawna Edwards and Gayle 

Phillips for making the morning a fun celebration for 

the community. 

We have had many suggestions and requests for the 

next community event. Please let the board members 

know if you are interested in serving on a planning 

committee or volunteering for future events. 

 

 

 

GARDEN NEWS 

June projects for the 

maintenance team 

included tree trimming 

and removal, sprinkler 

system pressurized and 

up and running. 

The grounds are 

looking green and lush! 

 

 

 

 

 

July Fourth breakfast committee members 
pictured Left to Right: Barbara DeSpain, 
Edna Orwin, James Giles, Shawna 
Edwards. Not pictured Gayle Phillips 



 

RECYCLING UPDATES 

The glass recycle canisters remain in place for 

residents wishing to recycle. Please be aware when 

using the bins the types of glass which are allowed and 

not allowed as part of the program. Not all types of 

glass are allowed in the bins so please take the time to 

review the signage posted and recycle responsibly.  

Allowed: glass bottles of any color and size, bottles and 

drinkware. Food and condiment containers and plate 

glass. 

Not allowed: porcelain or ceramic. Corks caps and lids,           

mirrors or glass with coatings and laminate. Light 

bulbs of any type are not allowed.  

 

Announcements 

Next Board Meeting: July 17, 2019 7:00 P.M. at the 

Clubhouse. 

Balcony work has begun for balconies and stairs in 

need. This will be ongoing based on priority. Anyone 

who has a concern about their balcony or stair deck 

should contact our office so that it can be assessed and 

addressed. 

 

Contact Us  
 
Hidden Lake Condominium  
4673 S. Black Swan Drive  
Millcreek, UT. 84117  
801.262.6606  
info@myhiddenlake.com  
myhiddenlake.com 

  

  

Recycling Resources: 

Where to take hard to recycle items: 

www.slco.org/recycle/hard-to-recycle-

items 

Where to recycle metal and aluminum: 

wasatchmetal.com 

Earth911.com 

 

 

 

 

 


